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Things that have been done

• Removed the bike cage
• Flowerbeds were redone
• New bench on Milton Side
• 2 dead trees removed from Milton side



Two new beds



New bench



Ongoing Challenges 

• Garbage – out front and in alleyway
• Dog poop
• Maintenance of planters





Things that are in process

• Signs for dog poop pick-up
• Larger surveillance sign
• Large window decal in children’s area 
• Additional lighting in the back
• Replacement of broken parking curbs in back



• Another garbage can out front
• 3rd flower bed outside children’s area window
• Butt out (for cigarette butts)
• Parking curbs
• Mural on Milton side
• Mulch strips – alternatives? (under an overhang)
• Grass patch on Milton
• Volunteers for planting, maintaining flower beds
• Additional lighting on front of building
• Support/ideas for keeping back alleyway clean

Wish list



Grass patches



Mulch Strips
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Thank you!
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